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1. 

SHOCK 
HEAD-SWIVELING DESIGNS TAKE 
CENTER STAGE 
PRODUCED BY NICOLE HADDAD 

3. 
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2.  

1. SPACE AGE 
Tom Dixon’s Cut chandelier features a 
mirror finish that reveals a translucent 
kaleidoscopic gem when switched on. 
Shown in chrome. tomdixon.net 

4. 

2. DISCO SCREEN 
André Dubreuil’s rare three-panel 
screen is made of a blued steel frame 
mounted with overlapping compact 
discs. 80"H. karlkemp.com 

3. REFLECTIVE 
Avenue Road’s Pli dining table 
features a base in a high-gloss, 
polished, and tinted stainless steel 
sheet. Available in various vibrant 
colors. avenue-road.com 

4. FUNCTIONAL ART 
Gianluca Pacchioni’s sculptural 
Collapse bookcase is handcrafted from 
solid iron and completed in a rust 
finish. ddcnyc.com 

5. CONICAL 
Takagi & Homstvedt’s Half & Half 
pendant comes in four finishes. Shown 
in brushed brass. rollandhill.com 

6. ILLUSION 
Claste’s And Here I Sit hall chair, 
held up by a slightly triangular base, 
is shown in Bianco quartzite. 18"W x 
33"H. claste.ca 

7. COOL CRAFT 
Kravet Carpet introduced 12 new 
additions to its Modern Luxe Hides 
collection—each unique design is 
handcrafted in India. kravet.com 

8. SPELLBINDING 
Based Upon’s Fragmented Elements 
bench is made of bronze, liquid metal, 
and timber. 76.75"W x 15.75"H. 
maisongerard.com 

9. ARTFUL 
Élitis’ mesmerizing Parade wallpaper 
collection features a pearly glass 
mosaic pattern on vinyl with a paper 
ground. elitis.fr 
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